Notice of Public Hearing

for the

Application for FY 2026 State Transit Assistance

		
[bookmark: _GoBack]A public hearing will be held on April 21, 2025, at 7:00 p.m. in the council chambers of City Hall, at 209 Pearl Street, Council Bluffs, Iowa, on the proposed Iowa DOT Authorizing Resolution for state transit assistance.  The City of Council Bluffs proposes to submit documentation to receive the Iowa DOT Authorizing Resolution from the Iowa Department of Transportation for approximately $285,507 of state transit assistance for support of daily transit operations. At said hearing, all interested parties will be afforded an opportunity to comment on the proposal.




     By Order of the City Council

                       of the

     City of Council Bluffs, Iowa

     Jodi Quakenbush, City Clerk


